PUBLC
\ MEETING A

AUGUST

Come join the Directors and Staff of Goliad
County Groundwater Conservation District for
a Public Meeting to be held at the Auditorium

and which will consist of two parts, an
Informal Discussion Period and a Formal
recorded Comment Period to discuss
Application Renewal of Permit No. UR03075,
Mining Permit by Uranium Energy Corp. We
look forward to seeing you all there.

STARTS AT

7:00PM

GOLIAD COUNTY MEMORIAL AUDITORIUM
925 South US Hwy 183, Goliad, Texas 77963




